
St. John’s Transportation Commission 
Regular Meeting – June 26, 2025 

GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT 

Date submitted:  June 19, 2025 

Auction Results 

The following vehicles were successfully sold through Fitzpatrick’s Auction services: 

- Retired 2014 Community Bus - $700 
- Retired 2017 GoBus - $450 
- 2013 Shelter Van - $2,400 

Pedestrian Mall Detours 

During the time that the pedestrian mall is open, Routes 3 and 10 are detoured to Harbour 
Drive and six temporary stops are installed. In previous years, two of the bus stops were not 
wheelchair accessible, two were wheelchair accessible but were shared spaces with couriers or 
other vehicles such as delivery trucks (the bus was not always able to pull to the curb to deploy 
the ramp) and only the remaining two were designated as wheelchair accessible. This year, staff 
worked with staff from the City’s Traffic Division to designate dedicated areas for the bus stop 
so that all six bus stops are wheelchair accessible. 
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